Post Listening Session Survey: All Participants

The UCOO appreciates your participation in today's listening session. This brief, post-listening session survey is designed to capture any additional information you would like to share. Please note: this survey is optional (completely voluntary), so you do not need to complete it if you do not wish to do so. The survey does not ask for any personal information, and responses submitted are private and anonymous. Only the UCOO will have access to the responses and will use any additional input to help shape and develop the UCOO's programs, policies, and operations. Please do not use this survey to submit personally identifying information or to submit inquiries about cases or concerns. Should you wish to submit an inquiry or a concern to the UCOO related to the care and custody of unaccompanied children, please visit the UCOO's website at https://www.acf.hhs.gov/uc-ombuds. The estimated time to complete the survey is about 5 minutes.

The OMB number for this information collection is: 0970-0630, and the expiration date is March 31, 2027. If you have any comments on this collection of information, please contact Leah Chavla, Senior Advisor to the Unaccompanied Children Ombuds, at leah.chavla@acf.hhs.gov or 202-838-3307.

- 1) Do you have any additional input on the topics discussed today that you would like to share?
- 2) Are there key topics that you would propose to include in a follow-up listening session or stakeholder session related to the UCOO's programs, operations, and policies, including stakeholder relations?
- 3) Is there anything else related to the UCOO, its mission, its operations, or this listening session that you would like to share?

OMB #: 0970-0630 // Expiration date: March 31, 2027